
  

Dear Facebook Friends and Readers,  

We thank you for touring each of the 12 schools owned by the Diocese of Meru!  A huge asante 

sana (thank you) for all the times you have liked, shared, and commented on our posts.  

We hope you have seen the remarkable job each school is doing in offering a quality education 

to their students. We are certain you have also seen the persistent challenges they face. It is our 

fervent prayer that you have come to know that an investment in these schools has the 

potential to pay big dividends in terms of changing lives and shining a light of hope on the 

future.  

Every week we have shared specific needs, but please also know that all gifts received will 

enhance the work our partners are doing in the field of education.  

To DONATE NOW, please send a check made out to “Greater Milwaukee Synod”, in the Note 

blank – Meru Education Fund and send to: 

Greater Milwaukee Synod, PO Box 341695, Milwaukee, WI 53234 

May God continue to bless the Diocese of Meru schools, and God bless you for your interest, 

prayers, and support.  

Ruthann Rohde, and the Education Subcommittee of Partners with Meru 

 


